
 

 

January 2019 

 

Our school health services program strives to keep your students safe and 
healthy at school. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to call the school and speak to a school health services colleague. 

Please call and speak to your school health office if your child has a health 
problem requiring: 

• medication, or 
• individualized health care plan. 

The health aide can put you in touch with your appropriate school nurse.  

Now is not too early to begin thinking about the upcoming school year! 

We look forward to seeing your student in August 2019! 

 

Sincerely, 

School Health Services Staff 


